National PE Institute

PO Box 51158

Durham, North Carolina  27717-1158

Dear National PE Institute Registrant:
(1) Background: The National PE Institute will be held July 27-29, 2015 on the campus of the University of North Carolina Asheville.

(2) PE Institute Website: The PE Institute website is www.nationalpe.com.
(3) Lodging/Transportation: Individuals are responsible for their own lodging and transportation needs to/from UNC Asheville. As seen on the PE Institute website (www.nationalpe.com), we recommend folks without cars to use the following two hotels (Crowne Plaza and Four Points) as they will provide free shuttle service.  Please ask the hotel front desk for shuttle service details.
• Crowne Plaza Resort – Asheville 
1 Resort Drive, Asheville, North Carolina 28806 
Double: $129/night; $14.19 tax, $143.19 total; King: $141/night; $15.51 tax, $156.51
Call (888) 211-7755 (Group Code – “NPA”)
• Four Points by Sheraton
22 Woodfin Street Asheville, North Carolina 28801 
Double: $129/night; $14.19 tax, $143.19 total. 
Call (800) 325-3535 (Group Code – “National PE Institute”)
(4) Airport Transportation: Most individuals will fly into the Asheville Airport (AVL). This is about 20 miles from both hotels, 22 miles from UNC Asheville. Taxis typically are $35 one-way ($5 per additional person). The Crowne Plaza Resort offers an airport shuttle service for $20 one-way ($5 per additional person). Please contact the Crowne Plaza in advance for airport shuttle arrangements (800) 733-3211.

(5) UNC Asheville: Once on campus, look for the “PE Institute” signs that will direct you to parking decks adjacent to the Sherrill Center, the site of the PE Institute.  
(6) Important: On Monday, the campus dining hall will be open for lunch.  If possible, they request that you bring correct change (approximately $8.00) for purchasing lunch and moving the line quickly.  We will provide a bag lunch on Tuesday.  On Wednesday, the PE Institute will end at 1:00 PM.  No lunch will be served on this day.

(7) Registration/Check-In: Will take place at the Sherrill Center from 7:30 – 8:45 AM, Monday, July 27th. The keynote starts at 8:45 AM, so please be prompt!
(8) Please be aware that Wi-Fi access at UNCA will be different this year. In order to get connected to the UNCA Wi-Fi network, your computer or device must be configured while on campus. This means that each visitor to the PE Institute this year will receive an individualized voucher number from our sponsor, the NC Center for Health and Wellness (NCCHW). This individualized voucher number and instruction on how to connect to the UNCA Wi-Fi network will be sent to the e-mail address you indicated as your “summer e-mail” in your registration. If you are planning on connecting more than one device to the Wi-Fi network (ie: a phone and a tablet) please email Lisa Malette at the NCCHW (lmalette@unca.edu). She will send you a voucher for each device. Please be aware of this change and keep an eye on your e-mail!
We look forward to seeing you in Asheville. Safe travels!

Best Regards,

Artie Kamiya, President & Founder
Great Activities Publishing Company and the National PE Institute

PO Box 51158, Durham, NC  27717

Phone: 800.927.0682
Fax: 919.490-3062

Questions? Please feel free to call Artie’s cell phone (919.818.6486) or e-mail (Artie@greatactivities.net) during or after non-office hours as needed.  We are here to help you have the most outstanding “PE Time of Your Life!”

